El Camino Real Chapter

Texas Master Naturalist

Minutes for the general membership meeting on: February 12, 2009

Meeting called to order at:  8:30 pm 

Officers present: 



 
President:  Paul Unger

Vice-President:  Katherine Bedrich




 

Secretary:  Cindy Bolch

22 Members and Guests present

 

President:  Paul Unger called the meeting to order.   He thanked Debbi, Vivian, and Cindy T. for our refreshments.   Paul bypassed the treasurer’s report since our Treasurer was not present.  He also mentioned that the minutes from our previous monthly meeting would not be read by the Secretary since the minutes are available online.   

Paul advised us that the Paterson Center in Rockdale will be available to us on the 4th Thursday of each month for the next 6 months.  He has a tentative schedule of Big Trees for March 26th and the Horned Lizard Program on April 23rd.  He asked for volunteers to help handle this effort along with Katherine and himself.  In the June time frame Paul is looking to our involvement with the City of Austin and the Rain Water Harvesting program.  We may be able to obtain water collection barrels from them at cost for resell.  

Vice-President Report:  Katherine told us that the next General Membership meeting will be on March 12th at Ed B’s place.  The meeting will start at 10:00 but Ed told everyone they could come early for birding.  Phyllis will present a program on hummingbirds.  Katherine also told us that Flo Oxley will be conducting the Millennium Seed Collection Training Program on March 30th and 31st.   This training program will be extended to both the Master Naturalists as well as to the Master Gardeners.  

Training Committee:  Paula reminded us that graduation will be upon us before we know it and planning must soon begin.  She asked for volunteers to help with this event.  She would like to have members from both classes to take part in the planning and preparation.   She also mentioned that there will be a silent auction at the Rockdale Chamber of Commerce on March 24th.  She asked for volunteers to help to put together a “Master Naturalist basket” for the auction.

Communications Committee:  Don passed around some copies of our quarterly Newsletter and reminded everyone that the newsletter can be viewed online.  He asked for volunteers to contribute articles, etc. for the next newsletter.  

Membership Committee:  Cindy presented the following awards:


Paula Engelhardt – 250 Volunteer Hours Milestone dragonfly pin


Paul Unger – 1000 Volunteer Milestone dragonfly pin

Paul adjourned the meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm

Minutes submitted by:

Cindy Bolch
Secretary
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